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In reference to Bill 3, also known as Sabrina’s Law 2005, new Provincial legislation was enacted January 1, 

2006 to protect anaphylactic students within the school environment.  

“Anaphylactic shock” is a severe allergic reaction, which may be fatal, and occurs when an allergic 

individual is exposed to a particular substance such as peanut products, nuts, eggs, fish, or is stung by and 

insect such as a bee, hornet or wasp. 

Under this new law, parents/guardians and students are required to supply information on life-threatening 

allergies. In order to comply with this requirement, please provide the following information; 

 

Name of Student: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Does your child have any life-threatening allergies?   Yes ____________    No ____________ 

If your answer to the above question was Yes, please list the substance(s) (food, insect, etc.) to which you 

child is allergic. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Has a medical doctor advised that your child requires epinephrine, adrenaline, EpiPen or Twinjet for use at 

school?   Yes ____________    No ____________ 

If your answer to the above question was Yes, Please indicate what is required.  

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian: ______________________________________________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: __________________________________________________ 

Date: __________________________________________ 
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